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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

Tuesday April 9th, 2024 
9:00am to 12:00pm 

 
NOTICE OF WORK – ROCKFALL HAZARD PROTECTION  

ISLAND HWY – PRICE ROAD TO COLWOOD INTERCHANGE 
 

 
Please be advised that the Town of View Royal will be undertaking rockfall hazard protection work on Island 
Highway between Price Road and Colwood Interchange between the hours of 9:00am and 12:00pm on Tuesday, 
April 9th, 2024.  
 
The work will be completed by a private contractor working on behalf of the Town. Please take extra precaution 
when traveling through the work area. The right-hand turn lane east bound will be restricted. Traffic 
control personnel will be onsite to assist pedestrians, cyclists and drivers.  
 
In you have questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact the Town’s Engineering Department at 
250-708-2258 or engineering@viewroyal.ca  
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